
Rules Committee, 

Dear people in charge of the future of this nation:  

As we all know, the electoral vote us something that dates back to the time where African-

Americans were deprived of the freedom that we all brag about but is less and less palpable 

in these times... As a half- white, half-black person this feels personal to me.  

In 2000 Al Gore lost to the electoral vote. And we all are familiar with the consequences of 

that election, the Katrina hurricane and its disastrous aftermath were just the beginning.  

Let's update our values and technicalities accordingly to our current times and let's avoid the 

abomination of having underqualified people like the current president of this country deciding 

and choosing for us all... please, let's make the popular vote the only way to choose our 

future leaders Let's pass HB2927 without modifications, as it is described right now to not 

commit the mistakes of the past.  

Sincerely  

David Dunham  

david dunham  

davidnatkios@gmail.com  

233 pleasant dr  

BRICK, Oregon 97005 
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